
In observance of Good Friday, the SGRC Regional Transit service will be closed Friday, April 7, 
2023.  

All transit operations will resume next Monday, April 10, 2023. 

If you have any questions and/or concerns, or we can assist in any way, please call us at the 
number below. 

 

 

 

 

 


